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LIBRARY NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

 

All students of the College (UG,PG and Diploma) are requested to return                  

Library Books /CD/DVD’s issued to them, on or before 3rd July, 2021 for Physical 

Verification of Items. 

 

No Documents such as Marks Card/ Leaving certificate/ others will be issued till your 

account is cleared. 

 

 

24th April, 2021                   Dr. Shaila R. Ghanti 
     Offg. Principal 


